May 23, 2021 — Graduations
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District.

Wednesday the 26th, Hawthorne High School will hold its graduation at 6 pm
at the school. Pendleton High School will send off approximately 160 seniors
on Saturday, May 29th. The graduation is set for 10 am the Round Up
Grounds. Congratulations to all graduating Seniors and your families. We are
proud of your accomplishments.

We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every
student, every day!



